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Bar outsourcing update 
 

NON-CONFIDENTIAL 
 

Report by:  Clerk 

Date:  22 December 2021 

Report to: Full Council 01/2022 

As per December Full Council, the bar outsourcing tender document is ready to issue and has 

been shared with the project team. 

 

The project team have also had sight of the memorial field indenture document, as requested 

following the trustees’ briefing at December Full Council. 

 

Progress of the tender is currently paused pending the resolution of issues raised by the memorial 

field trustees. 
 

As and when these have been resolved, the dates in the tender document will need revising. 

  

   

 

RECOMMENDATION(S):  

 

That Council: 

Notes the update, including the blocker which is now preventing progress with the 

outsourcing tender. 


